
ASX RELEASE | 28 June 2023 | ASX:C1X                                                 

                        

 

Cosmos Exploration Limited 
Level 1, 338 Barker Road, Subiaco WA 6008  
Email: info@cosmosx.com.au   www.cosmosX.com.au                                                                 1 

 

Exploration activities update – Quebec fire situation 
 

Further to its ASX announcement of 6 June 2023, Cosmos Exploration Limited (ASX: C1X) (“Cosmos” or “the 
Company”) provides the following update on activities at its Corvette Far East and Lasselle Lithium Projects 
in the James Bay region of Quebec, Canada.  

The wildfire situation continues to impact Quebec and the Province of Quebec’s instruction that all 
exploration companies cease exploration remains in place.  

As previously advised, the Cosmos exploration field team has been demobilised until the situation improves 
and the Company’s maiden exploration program, which was due to begin in early June, remains on hold.   

The Company continues to monitor the situation closely, remains in regular contact with its contractors and 
is on standby to commence exploration activities as soon as the situation returns to normal.  

Cosmos remains active with exploration continuing across its other Australian projects and looks forward to 
commencing exploration in Quebec when it is safe to do so. 

 
 

This announcement has been authorised by the Board of Cosmos Exploration Limited. 
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About Cosmos Exploration  

Cosmos Exploration (ASX: C1X) is an ASX-listed lithium, nickel-copper-PGE and gold-copper explorer focused 
on making world-class discoveries. The Company’s portfolio includes the Corvette Far East Lithium Project 
and Lasselle Lithium Projects  in the prolific James Bay region of Quebec, Canada, the highly prospective Byro 
East Nickel-Copper-PGE Project located in Western Australia and the Orange East Gold Project located in New 
South Wales. 
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